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Fri 9 Aug
Assembly - 3/4 Fulton
World Indigenous Peoples Day - Cultural
Day Activities

Mon 10 Aug - 18 Aug
National Science Week

Fri 16 Aug
National Day of Action Against Bullying
and Violence
Touch Football Gala Day

Mon 19 Aug
School Council Meeting - 5:45pm 

Tue 20 Aug
Bedtime Stories Early Years 

       (5:30 – 6:30pm)

Fri 23 Aug
Book Week Dress Up and Parade

Dear Families, 

It is hard to believe that we are now in August. Last Wednesday,
our Preschool held a very successful Bikeathon. The students
enjoyed bringing in their bikes and scooters to ride. A special
thank you to those families who came and supported the
morning. 



Wagaman Primary School acknowledges the traditional custodians
of the land on which we learn, the Larrakia people. We respect their
Elders, past, present and emerging. 
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Mr Mairou has been leading the Children’s University. Students
have been collecting points in their passport from
extracurricular activities they have participated in. Last week
the students involved in this program went to CDU and
engaged in a variety of fabulous learning activities led by CDU
staff. 

A number of northern suburbs schools participated in the Radical Writers Festival this year. The festival
comprises a writing competition and festival day where a group of students participate in writing
workshops with published authors. Our very own Mrs Lesley Colling is the organiser of this event. The
festival day was held this week at Dripstone Middle School. Over 100 students from Darwin schools
attended. Some Wagaman students received prizes across a variety of categories in the writing
competition. Congratulations to Elky Schey-Gerdes, Abby Dorahy, Amy Nheu, Anna Baiju, Rupankita Roy
and Pippa Sutherland who all won prizes.

At Wagaman, we provide many sporting opportunities for our
students. Wagaman Warriors AFL team had their first game at
Manunda Terrace last Thursday. They were proud of their victory.
This week we have a bye and our team is very much looking
forward to next week’s game against Karama Primary School.
This week, a group of students participated in wheelchair
basketball at Marrara Stadium. This was an opportunity to learn
about a sport that students previously had limited exposure. 

Tomorrow is World Indigenous People’s Day. Mr Brod has been
working hard to coordinate some indigenous focused cultural
learning activities for our students. Classes will participate in these
activities following assembly. Assembly will be led by Year 3/4Fulton. 

Our 2024 School Survey is now open. It is a great opportunity for
families to provide feedback about our school and support us in our
ongoing improvement journey. Please scan the QR codes available in
the foyer or click the link in the newsletter to complete the survey.

Kind Regards,

Mandy McKinnon
Principal



Tickets are now on sale for the annual Beat Festival. 
Our Wagaman Choir will be performing on 
Wednesday 4th September.

Come along and support
our children and enjoy an

entertaining evening full of
vibrant music. 

https://www.yourcentre.com.au/#!/events/-O1_QyFVxyVUWr9UGbYF/
https://www.yourcentre.com.au/#!/events/-O1_QyFVxyVUWr9UGbYF/
https://youtu.be/RL9NVUM2vzQ?si=phXQmrpkx1UAjB7q
https://youtu.be/RL9NVUM2vzQ?si=phXQmrpkx1UAjB7q


Our attendance is continuing to track at 88% for the
year to date. We would love to increase this to at
least 90% by the end of the year. Well done, to 1/2
Kneller, 3/4 Fulton, 4/5 Bevan and 5/6 Vavlas who
have attendance of 90% or above. Keep coming to
school everyday!
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In Weeks 1-3, the three middle primary classes participated in the 2024 Potato
Olympics. Students selected a country from either Europe, Africa or Asia and
researched it. They created a ‘spudlete’, constructed a backstory for it and designed a
uniform in the colours of their country’s flag.

Students participated in the torch relay and then attended the Opening Ceremony.
The cauldron was ignited, and students recited their class-composed Olympic oaths.



The Closing Ceremony featured the spudletes and coaches
marching together, congratulating each other on their efforts and
wonderful displays of sportsmanship.

Then the games began! Spudletes participated in High Jump, Long Jump, Gymnastics,
Running Races, Mini-Golf and Egg and Spoon Races. Many spudletes put their bodies
on the line in the pursuit of excellence and visits to the hospital were frequent! 
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Interschool Sports
Track & Field



Radical Writer’s
Festival 

Preschool 
Bike-A-Thon



Children’s
University



NTFRS Smart
Sparx Program



Wheelchair
Basketball

Happy
Principal’s Day

100 Days of
Transition
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We would like to remind families of the
importance of making the voluntary parent
contribution to Wagaman Primary School.
 

Your contribution is essential in supporting the
educational programs and initiatives that make
our school a safe and positive learning
environment for all students.

Last year, funds were spent on improving the
security of our school. We now have a new fence
at the front of our school that has helped to
enhance the safety of our students. 

We thank our families, for their ongoing support.

$2,000$2,000

So far this year, our families
have contributed $4450.

So far this year, our families
have contributed $4450.



SCHOOL NOTICESSCHOOL NOTICES

Families, this year you
can use your Sports

Voucher for our early
years Swimming

Program.

Week 6
Assembly



COMMUNITY NOTICESCOMMUNITY NOTICES


